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"The Hour has come for the Son of Man to be glorified"    
- John 12:22 

 
 
 
My dear parishioners, 
 
When you walk into a Catholic Church one of the first things  
you see is the Crucifix in a very prominent place. It is often a 
beautiful work of art. It is the scene of Jesus’ death.  
He died… for our sins. He has taken our sins and nailed them to 
the wood of His cross. Because of that cross we no longer stand 
accused or condemned. Christ paid the price and debt for our 
sins and established a new covenant of love with us. 
 
This is the covenant that Jeremiah spoke about, “that all from  
the least to the greatest shall know me says the Lord, for I will 
forgive their evildoing and remember their sins no more.” 
Son though He was, Jesus learned obedience from what he  
suffered.  The cross is the hour for the Son of Man to be  
glorified. “If I be lifted up I will draw all men and women to  
myself.”  The cross of Christ won forgiveness of our sins.  
This is the good news of the gospel that we carry in our hearts 
on this fifth Sunday of Lent. 
 
Love and Blessings, 
 

 
 
Fr. Bob Cilinski 
Pastor 

     A Message from our Pastor 
Fr. Bob Cilinski 

 

2024 Bishop's Lenten Appeal 
“Behold, I make all things new” 

 

 

Thank you, Nativity parishioners, for your continuing strong 
support for this year’s Bishop’s Lenten Appeal. As of March 7, 
our pledges and donations amount to $626,246, but with on ly 
about 13 percent of families pledging. We’re advancing well, 
but still need more participation and that can be at any 
dollar amount that’s right for you. If you haven’t yet 
pledged, please consider a sacrificial offering for 
Lent. Your support helps so many charities, minis-
tries, and programs throughout the Diocese and here 
at Nativity. May God bless you for your generosity. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

   

Please join us for a Night of Reflection with  
 

Irish Tenor Mark Forrest 
 

On March 20th, 2024 from 7:00-8:00PM 
at Nativity Catholic Church,  

all ages are welcome! 

Lenten Penance Service 
Thursday Evening, March 21st at 6:30pm, 

many priests will be available to hear confessions 
in English and in Spanish 

Join us in praying the Divine Mercy Novena  
leading up to Divine Mercy Sunday, April 7th 

 

The Second Sunday of Easter, April 7th, is the Feast of Divine 
Mercy, or Divine Mercy Sunday. 
 

The Divine Mercy Novena is prayed nine days prior to Divine 
Mercy Sunday, so that is beginning on Good Friday, March 
29th. The Novena will be prayed daily after the morning Mass 
or Morning Prayer Service, except on the Easter weekend, when 
the Novena prayers are said at home (check schedule). 
 

"I desire that during these nine days you bring souls to the foun-
tain of My mercy, that they may draw there from strength and 
refreshment and whatever grace they have need of in the hard-
ships of life, and especially at the hour of death" (Diary, 1209). 

 
 

The Holy Hour and Devotion on Sunday, 
April 7th is from 2:45 to 3:45 pm. Please 
join us in Eucharistic Adoration and in 
praying/singing the Chaplet of the  
Divine Mercy. Prayer cards, rosaries and 
information pamphlets will be provided. 
“Jesus I trust in You!” 
 

See the Nativity website for more  
information. 
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Knights of Columbus Frenchy Cyr Memorial Scholarships 
 

Once again, Nativity’s Knights of Columbus Council 7992  
will be awarding Cyr Memorial scholarships for Catholic high 
school tuition (grades 9-12) for the 2024-2025 school year. 
Scholarship application forms will be available in the later part 
of March. As a reminder entrants must be registered parishion-
ers at Nativity, or a son, daughter, or grandchild of an active 
member of Council 7992. Questions, please contact  
Dave Zivich at davezivich@gmail.com for more information. 

 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATION COURSE 
 

• Are you a Catholic adult who hasn't received the Sacrament 
of Confirmation?  

• Do you know someone who fits this bill? 

• Have you been asked to be a Godparent or a sponsor but 
are missing this key Sacrament? 

• Do you feel like you want to know more about your faith, 
but aren't really sure where to begin? 

 

Nativity proudly presents a Confirmation preparation course, for 
any baptized Catholic adult who would like to complete the  
sacraments of initiation and prepare for Confirmation (happening 
right here at Nativity on May 19th).  
Additionally, if you're a person beginning or growing in your 
faith and would like to know more, you are most certainly  
welcome! 
You are invited to a 5-week "crash course" presented by the 
priests of the parish. The cost is free, the benefits are lifelong. 
 

• When? Tuesday nights beginning April 9th from 6:30PM to 
8:00PM 

• Where? Fr. Ready room (unless otherwise noted) 

• Who? Any Catholic Adult 18+ who has not received        
Confirmation and Any other person would like to know more 
about their faith. 

• How? Please RSVP to frbresnahan@nativityburke.org and 
we will see you on April 9th! 

MASS INTENTIONS 
All Mass Intentions are fully booked through the end of June 

2024.  We will open up the Mass Intentions Calendar for  
July-December 2024 sometime in May. Please watch the bulletin 

for the announcement of the exact opening date of our  
Mass Intention Scheduling Calendar.  If you have any questions, 

please reach out to akenner@nativityburke.org. Thank you! 

 

ACCOLADE OF THE WEEK 
 

Join me in congratulating the 8th Grade Girls for winning 
their championship! They battled through injury all season 
long. Fortunately, they were able to get healthy by playoffs 
and had an amazing run to winning the championship -  
looking dominant the entire way!  

 
 
 

Coach Greg and 
Coach Matt did an 

exceptional job 
leading the team, 

and they did an 
amazing job at 

representing 
Nativity so well.  

 

Fr. Bob Cilinski 

TEACH 20th Anniversary Celebration  
Are you connected with TEACH? Are you interested in helping 
to educate students in Guatemala? If the answer is yes  to either 

or both questions, this Party is for you. Saturday, April 6, 
6:30pm, St. Mary of Sorrows, 5222 Sideburn Road, Fairfax.  

Contact Joan Brown at jogebrown737@gmail.com  
before March 31. 

Annual Multi-Car Raffle  
 

HAPPY ST PATRICK”S DAY – May the luck of the Irish be 
with you when you sell your tickets! Where else can you get 

a chance to win all four 2024 vehicles from Ourisman Ford of 
Manassas (Ford Escape, Mustang, Ranger Truck and Bronco 

Sport) plus up to $40,000 in cash prizes for only $5.  
Please mail your sold ticket stubs/payment directly to All Saints 
in the envelope provided. We have additional tickets if you sell 

all of yours. Please contact PGK Sam Morthland  
@ 703-455-2186 if you have any questions. 

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY! 
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Statement from Bishop Burbidge 
Chairman of the US Conference  
of Catholic Bishops’ Committee  
on Pro-Life Activities regarding IVF Issues 

 

Each person’s life is a unique gift and has immeasurable value 
from the moment of conception and it is for that precise reason 
that the Catholic Church cannot condone procedures such as in 
vitro fertilization (IVF) that result in a loss of life at a massive 
scale. In response to the growing attention to assisted reproduc-
tive technologies, Bishop Burbidge, as chairman of the U.S. 
Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Committee on Pro-Life Activi-
ties, spoke about the gift of life. Recognizing the desire to have  
children is good and given the challenges many couples face, 
Bishop Burbidge called for greater focus on ethical treatments 
addressing the root causes of infertility. Additionally, other  
approaches that may be sought by some couples seeking to  
expand their families, such as foster care and adoption, should 
be offered more support. The chairman’s full statement follows:  
 
 

“The national conversation in the news about laws related to in 
vitro fertilization and other technologies creates an opportunity 
and a necessity to speak about protecting the gift of life itself. 
Each of our lives has immeasurable value from the moment of 
conception. In this way, we know that the deeply-rooted desire to 
bring about new life by having children is good. As priests and 
bishops, we grieve with and accompany in hope and love the 
increasing number of families suffering with an experience of 
infertility. We also encourage restorative, often-overlooked, 
treatments that can help to address the root causes of infertility. 
 

“It is precisely because each person’s life is a unique gift that 
we cannot condone procedures that violate the right to life or the 
integrity of the family. Certain practices like IVF do both, and 
they are often not effective even for their own purposes. 
 

“Children have a right to be born to their married mother and 
father, through a personal act of self-giving love. IVF, however 
well-intended, breaches this bond and these rights and, instead, 
treats human beings like products or property. This is all the 
more true in situations involving anonymous donors or surroga-
cy. This of course does not mean that our brothers and sisters 
who were conceived by IVF are somehow ‘less than’ anyone 
else. Every person has immeasurable value regardless of how  
he or she was conceived – and that applies, absolutely, to all 
children created through IVF, the majority of whom have not 
been and may never be born. 
 

“The fact is that, in the IVF industry, many embryos are never 
transferred to a mother’s womb, but are destroyed or indefinite-
ly frozen, and, of those who are transferred, only a fraction  
survive to be eventually born. All told, there are millions of  
human beings who have been killed or potentially permanently 
frozen by this industry. This cannot be the answer to the very 
real cross of fertility challenges. In efforts to bring about new 
life, we cannot turn our face from the many more lives that are 
cut short and extinguished in the process.” 
 
 

Bishop Burbidge was joined by three other bishop chairmen in 
a letter to the U.S. Senate on February 28, opposing the Access 
to Family Building Act and similar legislation that would greatly 
widen the use of various problematic assisted reproductive tech-
nologies nationwide. For more on infertility, including ethical 
restorative reproductive medicine and research, see https://
www.usccb.org/topics/natural-family-planning/infertility. 

Love working with children? Want flexibility? 
Consider subbing at Nativity School… Please Join Us! 

We are in need of substitute teachers with the following  
minimum qualifications: 2-plus years of college - Ability to  

follow a lesson plan and give effective instructions in the  
absence of the teacher - Proficiency in maintaining effective 

classroom management skills - Diocesan-compliant and Success-
ful background check. Contact Mrs. Shannon Murphy at  

(703) 455-2300 and/or smurph@nativityschool.org. 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
"We are God's People"  

1 Peter 2:10 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday, March 18th 
7:30 am   Special Intention for Danilo Dizon 
 

Tuesday, March 19th 
7:30 am † Zonia Echevarria 
12:00 pm † Paul Joseph Jennings 
 

Wednesday, March 20th 
7:30 am † Carmen Martinez 
3:00 pm † Richard Gatti Jr. (BHC) 
 

Thursday, March 21st 
7:30 am † Paul Golden Sr. 
12:00 pm    Special Intention for Mark Admana 
 

Friday, March 22nd 
7:30 am † Patricia L. Zidar 
 

Saturday, March 23rd 
9:00 am † Peter Leone 
5:00 pm † Adriana Ladino 
7:00 pm † Jose Ricardo Ortiz 
 

Sunday, March 24th 
7:00 am † Paul MacDonald 
9:00 am † Paul Cilinski 
11:00 am    Parishioners 
1:00 pm † Marshall Levitan 
5:30 pm † Nick Bonaccorsy 

 

In prayer, let us remember  
the sick and deceased of the parish 

visit nativityburke.org for the Priest Mass Schedule 
 

National Eucharistic Congress 
Indianapolis, Indiana from July 17-21, 2024 

 

Christ longs to renew his Church. And he wants to equip you to 
be a catalyst of this revival in our community. Join thousands of 
passionate Catholics for a historic gathering in Indianapolis that 
will transform your relationship with Jesus in the Eucharist. The 
name of this event is the National Eucharistic Congress, and you 
don’t want to miss it. 
This is the first time the Church in America has come together in 
this way since World War II, and we believe God is about to do 
something AMAZING in the heart of our nation. From July 17th 
to the 21st, you will experience powerful preaching from some 
of the most trusted voices in the Church today, be anointed for 
renewed personal mission, and be sent home ready to set hearts 
on fire for Christ.  
Register online at EucharisticCongress.org, or contact our parish 
office for more information about registering with your fellow 
parishioners. 
 

What: 10th National Eucharistic Congress 
When: July 17–21, 2024 
Where: Lucas Oil Stadium, Indianapolis, IN  

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
The Prayer Shawl meeting for March will be held on 
Monday morning, March 18th at 9:30am in the  
Fr. Ready room. All are welcome! 

 

Nativity Gift Shop - Many Items For Sale! 
 

The gift shop has beautiful Holy Communion veils as well as 
boy’s ties available for sale. Each veil is hand made and one of a 

kind! Special requests will be considered (in the past we have  
transformed wedding veils as well). The gift shop also has  

one-of-a-kind handmade jewelry, cards and various sacramental 
gift items for sale. For more information or pricing,  

please stop by the gift shop or the parish office.  
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ALTAR FLOWERS 
The Altar Flower Book for 2024 is open. This is a  

thoughtful way to honor a loved one, living or deceased.  
If you are interested, please stop by the parish office to sign up. 
You can now also go online and reserve flowers on our website 

at: https://nativityburke.org/altar-flowers/. 

Interested in advertising in the bulletin? Call Mike Jurosky  
at 717-648-5996 or email: mjurosky@diocesan.com 

 

  A Message from the Nativity Creation Care Ministry 

 
Fast from Water Waste and Pollution: March 22 is World Water 
Day. The UN’s key messages for the day are: “Water can create 
peace or spark conflict. When water is scarce or polluted, or 
when people struggle for access, tensions can rise. By cooperat-
ing on water, we can balance everyone’s water needs and help 
stabilize the world. 
Prosperity and peace rely on water. As nations manage climate 
change, mass migration and political unrest, they must put water 
cooperation at the heart of their plans. 
Water can lead us out of crisis. We can foster harmony between 
communities and countries by uniting around the fair and sus-
tainable use of water – from United Nations conventions at the 
international level, to actions at the local level.”  
The Maryknoll Office for Global Concerns notes that: The word 
“water” is cited forty-seven times in Pope Francis’ encycli-
cal, Laudato Si’. This demonstrates the great value and concern 
Pope Francis places on water as a sacred and essential part of 
life. ‘We have forgotten that we ourselves are dust of the earth 
(Genesis 2:7),’ the pope says in the second paragraph of Laudato 
Si’, ‘our very bodies are made up of her elements, we breathe 
her air and we receive life and refreshment from her waters.’ 
Water is essential to life but most of us take it for granted. Its 
crucial importance rarely comes to mind when we reach for a 
glass of water. Most humans will perish after three days without 
drinking water and it is central to maintaining life on our planet. 
(https://maryknollogc.org/article/laudato-si-and-water) 
On this World Water Day, consider the ways in which you and 
your family can conserve the precious resource of water in your 
daily life.  

Join the Nativity School Extended Care Team 
Love Working With Children? Creative with Fingerpaint?  

Like to Sift Sand?  
 

  The following qualifications are necessary: 

• A LOVE of Children! 

• ‘Can-Do’ Attitude 

• Afternoon Availability, 2:30pm to 6:00pm 

• Diocesan Compliance to Work With Kids 
 

 To apply, contact Jen Behan, Director 
at jbehan@nativityschool.org.  
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HELP WANTED!! Can you count to 10? 
Would you like to learn how to make Mission Rosaries? 
Please join us for our next rosary meeting on Tuesday, 19 March 
from 1:00-3:00pm in the Father Ready room. We will be  
making  Divine Mercy rosaries. Red and white. Please sign up 
under rosary ministry on the parish website. 

Do you need a ride to a medical appointment or to go  
grocery shopping and are unable to drive? The Shepherd's  
Center—Fairfax Burke provides these services. Feel free  

to contact the Shepherd's Center Fairfax Burke at  
703-323-4788 for information. 
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Nativity Students: Cultivating 
Knowledge Through STEM 

 

As a STEM school, we continue to educate our students in  
Science and Technology, Engineering and Math. We add the 
Arts to it as well.  Recently, the PTO invited the STEAM Muse-
um, a production of mobile ed, to turn our gymnasium into a 
state-of-the-art, hands-on, children’s museum, focused on  
robots, virtual reality, 3D printing, art, engineering, and more! 
Our students really enjoyed it! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*************************************** 

Is Your Child Turning 3 By the End of September?  
We’ve Got Just The Spot – In Our Classroom! 

Email Jen Behan to schedule a tour of our classrooms,  
playground, and lunchroom – and to meet our teachers at  
jbehan@nativityschool.org. Please bring your child, too –  

we can’t wait to meet you! 
 

  ***************************************  

Upcoming Dates At-A-Glance! 
March 17 - Read-a-thon Ends 
March 18 - St. Patrick’s Day Hunt 
March 18 - Dress Down Day – Green! 
March 25 - Student Living Stations, 1:45 - 2:45 pm 
March 26 - 8th Grade Field Trip 
March 27 - 3rd Grade Field Trip 
March 28 - Seder 
March 28 - Easter Break Begins, 11:30 am Dismissal 
March 29 - Good Friday 
April 8 - School Resumes 
April 9 - School Pictures 
April 10 - School Pictures 
April 11 - School Pictures 
 

Join us at Nativity to see how your child would spend his/her 
days here - learning, praying, sharing, loving, and laughing. 
We may be just the school for which you´ve been searching!  

 

nativityschool.org 

 NATIVITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL     
A Blue Ribbon School of Excellence  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Meetings - 1st and 3rd Tuesday. First meeting is a 
business meeting, the second meeting of the month is devoted  
to faith formation. Rosary 7:15 PM; meeting at 7:30 PM.  

Fellowship follows. Meet in the Nativity school cafeteria.  
 

Linktree Universal Sign-up Link - Volunteer for an 
event! Scroll down to view all events.  

https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992. 
 

Nativity Ushers - assist at collections - Volunteer for your 

Mass! Volunteer on Link Tree! 
22 March, Fish Fry - buy meal tickets: reserve a time on Link 

Tree.  
22 March (ticket sales 16 & 17 March) Fish Fry -Volunteer 
on Link Tree. The signup to work the next Fish Fry:  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080945AAAB2AA64-
47373674-fish#/  
The signup to RSVP to eat at the next Fish Fry:  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080945AAAB2AA64-
47904271-lenten 
6 April - Adopt-A-Highway - Be a part of the Elite 

Eight: Volunteer on Link Tree. 
7 April from 1:00 pm - 5:00 pm - Easter Egg Hunt Helpers: 

We need four energetic volunteers. Volunteer on Link Tree. 
20 April - Pilgrimage to Saint John Paul II National Shrine: 

All Knights & family members are invited to sign up. 

21 April, Donut Sunday & Knights Recruiting Event: Volun-
teer on Link Tree.  

Food for Others: Volunteer drivers & vehicle support for food 
distribution to the poor. Occasionally deliver Thursday or Friday 

evenings. For Thursdays, contact Br. Mark Sawyer at  
sawyerkoc7992@verizon.net. For Fridays, contact Br. Matt 
Stockburger at mstock_w@yahoo.com.  

Name Tags: Email Vince Augelli at VaKC23@gmail.com.   
Sunday Mass Coffee and Cookies: We are providing coffee 

and cookies following Sunday morning Masses.  
Handy Knights Ministry: If you are unable to perform basic 

maintenance tasks or small repairs in your home due to health or 
other factors, call the “Handy Knights.” Email  handyknightsof-

nativity@gmail.com.  
The Fraternal Committee: Brothers helping brothers in need 

of assistance - Brothers and the families of living and deceased 
brothers in need of a helping hand, contact Br. John Landy at 

navyy8@yahoo.com.  
3rd Degree Knights - Grow with 4th Degree: participate in 

patriotic activities that promote Catholic citizenship. 4th Degree 
Assembly meets the second Tuesday of the month in the Nativi-

ty school cafeteria: 7:30 pm rosary, 7:45 pm business meeting 
followed by fellowship. If you are interested, please contact our 
Faithful Navigator Vince Augelli at fn2996@vakofc.org.  

Join the Knights! The Knights of Columbus is an international 
Order of Catholic men who are called to lead with faith, protect 

our families, serve others, and defend values in a busy changing 
world. Join today! https://www.kofc.org/joinus.  

and experience the Knights free for one year: Enter the Agent 
Code “CPEREZ”, click “Add” and complete the form.  

mailto:jbehan@nativityschool.org
http://www.nativityburke.org/nativityschool/
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Struggling with addiction in the family?  
 

Both the afflicted and affected don't need to be alone.  
There are many resources available including AA, NA, Alanon, 

Calix and a diocesan chaplain. Call the HELPLINE  
(970) 989-2670) for support.  

This is NOT LIMITED to addicts, anybody that would like  
to speak with a priest or a friend in Christ May call! 

The Knights of Columbus - Ladies Auxiliary 
Formed to assist and support the Knights, our Church and the  

four virtues of Charity, Unity, Sorority and Patriotism.  
We are spouses, daughters, mothers, or sisters of Knights of 

Columbus who are in good standing or deceased.  
Our fellowship and informational meetings are the First  

Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm in the Fr. Ready Room.  
Contact kdelatte65@gmail.com for information or to be  

added to our email distribution list. 

THE MARIH CENTER NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 
The Marih Center, a pro-life pregnancy resource center serving 
families for 50 years, is experiencing an influx of new families  

(741 new in addition to our existing families in 2023).   
We are in need of additional volunteers, especially Spanish  

translators. Our hours at the Center at 3230B Duke Street in Alex-
andria are Mon-Thurs 10:00am-3:00pm & Sat.10:00-11:00am. We 
welcome your call and heart of service to help so many in need.   

Please call Beth Gilles-Whitehead at 703-370-4774. 

Twelve Seminarians to be Ordained Transitional Deacons 
On Saturday, April 6, Bishop Burbidge will ordain 12 seminari-
ans to the Transitional Diaconate: Timothy Banach, Emmanuel 

Carreño-García, Joseph Connor, Jordan Evans, John  
Fimmuchime, Raymond Goins, Andrew Lewandowski, Richard 

Malebranche, John Meyerhofer, Christian Njodzela, Michael 
Sampson and Alfredo Tuesta. The Mass will be held at St.  

Theresa Catholic Church in Ashburn at 11:00am and will also be 
livestreamed. Visit www.ArlingtonDiocese.org/Ordinations to 
learn more about these men, what led them to seminary, and 

about the ordination events. Pray for our future priests! 

Every Friday, Come Pray the Pro-Life Rosary 
From 8:45am-9:45am, when you are available, you’re  

welcome to meet in the Narthex after any Friday 7:30am 
Mass and join us on the sidewalk in front of the abortion 

facility at 900 S. Washington Street, in Falls Church.  
Contact RickLoffredo@outlook.com for more information 

 

Save the Date - Kids In Today's Society 
 

Join us April 11 at 6:30 pm in the Father Martin Center for "Kids 
In Today's Society" presented by MPO Tony Capizzi  
and PFC Liam May with Fairfax County Police Department.  
We welcome PARENTS of Nativity School students and  
parishioners.  
MPO Capizzi and PFC May will discuss current trends in social 
media, narcotics, and mental health concerns in the teen popula-
tion. The class provides guidance for parents to talk to their  
children and find resources if their kids are dealing with any of 
these challenges. They will also bring items that demonstrate 
what kids use to conceal their contraband and show off what 
some of the contraband looks like.  
It is important to note that this presentation is for PARENTS 
only! 

ADULT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT ECHO 
 

ECHO is most grateful for the support that Nativity parish  
provides. Parish donations in their various forms – food, cloth-
ing, monetary – find their way to help our neighbors in need.  
Another way to help ECHO help our neighbors in need is to 
volunteer for the wide range of services necessary for ECHO to 
accomplish its mission. ECHO volunteers identify neighbors in 
need and donors who help meet those needs.  
They also help our neighbors meet those needs, which may  
include clothing, food, and/or financial assistance. There are 
currently many openings for adult volunteers at ECHO.  
For further information about current volunteer opportunities, 
please visit https://www.echo-inc.org/volunteer/. 
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Nativity is a tithing community                                       
Giving back a portion of God’s blessings in gratitude 

PRIME TIME SINGLE CATHOLICS (PTSC) 
We are a social group, mostly age 60 and over. (35 to 

59? Ask about our free associate-membership group. Meet us for: 
Thursday lunche(March  28); St. Patrick celebration at St.  

Raymond Church (March 16); walk at Rutherford Park (March 
21); feeding the hungry at Christ House (March 23); USMC  

concert (March 24); Easter dinner (March 31).  
For details, visit our website: bit.ly/ptsc. With  

questions or to RSVP, email Tom at ptscnva@gmail.com. 
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   Sick / Homebound Visits 
Are you or someone you know sick and/or homebound for  

any reason? We can arrange home visits from the parish and  
provide prayer and the sacraments. We would love to bring 

God’s Grace and Peace to anyone in difficult times.  
Please contact Cat Sands, Pastoral Minister, at 
csands@nativityburke.org to schedule a visit. 

 

BIBLE STUDIES AT NATIVITY PARISH 
 

Tuesday morning Bible Study: We meet from 10:00am-
11:30am in the Fr. Ready room. This year we are looking at the  
Gospel and readings for Sunday, seeking to find within  
something which touches our lives and/or the world around us.  
Contact Miya Johnson miyajohnson@verizon.net. 
Tuesday evening Young Adult Bible Studies: 6 weeks in  
small groups. At different times throughout the year, we offer 6-
week long Bible studies where we encounter Jesus through the 
Gospels. We read three chapters of Scripture each week and 
come together to talk about it. We put you into a group and each 
group chooses where to meet, usually at a local restaurant or 
coffee shop. Register at https://nativityburke.org/ya-bible-
study/ Contact Alison Fram: afram@nativityburke.org.  
Wednesday morning and evening, Walking With Purpose: 
Meeting in person. Walking with Purpose is a study program that 
aims to help bring women closer to Christ through Scripture. 
Meets weekly in person on Wednesday mornings at 9:30 am and 
Wednesday evenings at 7:00 pm. Registration for Fall 2024 will 
be available in July 2024. Visit https://nativityburke.org/wwp/ for 
details about the ministry or contact wwpnativity@gmail.com with 
questions.  
Thursday evening Bible Study: Meeting in person virtual-
ly. Currently studying the Old Testament Book of Tobit, featuring 
the Angel Raphael, written a few hundred years before the birth 
of Jesus. Meets each Thursday from 7:30 – 9:00pm in person in 
the school’s Art Room and virtually. Contact Deacon Dick Kelly  
at Deaconrfk@aol.com.  
Friday morning Women’s Bible Study: Meetings are Friday 
Mornings from 10:00am -12:00 noon in the Father Ready room. 
We are studying Galatians (Jan/Feb 2024) and the Gospel of 
Mark (Mar/Apr 2024). Spring sessions will be in person. Winter 
session will be on Zoom. Join us for prayer, study, and fellow-
ship! Register for the next session at https://nativityburke.org/
womens-bible-study-registration/. Contact Camille Pryor 
at wbs@nativityburke.org. 
Viernes por la noche Estudio Bíblico: El estudio bíblico en 
español “Little Rock” es un programa conducido por el Hno.  
Pedro Del Aguila y tres asistentes. Este ministerio está en nues-
tra parroquia de Natividad desde 2014, alentando a los fieles a 
tener una mejor visión de la Iglesia Católica y crear en ellos un 
interés mas profundo en las sagradas Escritu-
ras. Horario: Viernes de 7:00–9:00 pm | De Septiembre 8, 2023 a 
Junio 7, 2024. Lugar: Salón Fr. Ready Este ciclo estaremos  
estudiando: El evangelio según San Juan y las  
Cartas. Contactarse: Elba Pfeifer, elbitabonita@aol.com. 
Saturday morning That Man Is You: Meeting in person. A 
men's program that combines Scripture with the best research 
from science in an engaging interactive program that addresses 
the pressures and temptations facing Catholic men in our modern 
culture. Meets each Saturday 6:50am - 8:00am in the Fr. Ready 
room. Contact Tim Yeager at yeagertd@verizon.net or Bob 
Sands at bob@sandmark.net.   
Saturday morning Men’s Prayer and Reflection Group: Meet-
ing in-person/virtually. Men of all ages! We hear the scriptures 
every Sunday, but to what extent do we understand what God is 
telling us and how He is enriching our very lives today? Join us in 
reading, researching, and reflecting on Sunday scriptures and 
discussing how it relates to our lives and helps us become better 
Catholic men, husbands, dads, family members, friends, parish-
ioners, citizens, and above all, intentional disciples of Christ.  
Enjoy the fellowship! Meet Saturdays from 8:00am - 9:00am in 
the Training/Cry Room or Virtually. Drop-ins are always welcome! 
Contact Rick Loffredo rickloffredo@outlook.com. 
 

“Ignorance of Scripture is ignorance of Christ!”  St. Jerome 
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